I hope my Auxiliary family is doing well and I look forward to seeing you all at convention. It was a blessing to find out that we will have an in-person meeting. I am excited to pass out a reward for whoever turns in the most "A" for Auxiliary dollar bills. Please remember to keep collecting "A" dollar bills and don't forget to bring them to convention.

I will have a poster board at the President's Project table, and I will keep track of who has turned in the most "A" dollars. Winner will receive a beautiful prize. I will also have a cute and funny crown that you can use to take a picture. The crown will say "I've donated 'A' dollars!" There will also be a small hand-held sign that you can take pictures with. You can post your pictures on facebook to joke with your Auxiliary friends that you will win the competition. It will be good fun and a silly way to remind our members to donate their "A" dollars.

Thank you for your continued support of the President's Project. I am thankful for everyone and every unit who has already donated. Your gifts make a difference and are greatly appreciated.

Since we are having an in-person convention, please consider donating items to the President's Project table. We have been successful thanks to your items. We have had lots of luck with books, homemade food, seasonal decorations, kitchen supplies, and jewelry. We are happy to accept anything non-alcoholic. If you do bring homemade food, please make sure all food ingredients are labeled for people with allergies or food-sensitivity.

If you need to purchase someone a gift, or if you'd like to buy yourself something, please consider buying from Origami Owl. If you purchase from my Origami Owl jewelry website, ALL profits go to the President's Project. You can see my Facebook tracking page to see how each purchase brings in money for the fundraiser. If you cannot find the Facebook Page, please Facebook message me or Madame President Julie Smith and we will send you the link.

I keep track of all purchases and screen shot all the profits that I make. I also post pictures of the cashier's checks that I send to the Department. Origami Owl will have great teachers' gifts, Mother's Day gifts, Birthday gifts, or any jewelry gift you need. The company just launched over 105 new items and they are beautiful!

Please use this website for your purchases

emilees.origamiowl.com

Thank you again, and I look forward to seeing you in June!

-Emilee Sidelinker 2020-2021 President's Project Chairman